
European Society for Women in Theological Research 
 

RESEARCHING GENDER IN THEOLOGY & RELIGIOUS 
STUDIES, UK: AN AUDIT  

 
A networking day  

offered by the UK branch of ESWTR  
for women scholars  

to share current research work in progress  
and strategies for promoting women researchers  

in Theology & Religious Studies   
 

Saturday 27 September 2014 
10.00 a.m. til 4.00 p.m.  

 
at the Queen’s Foundation for Ecumenical Theological Education 

Birmingham   
Somerset Rd, Birmingham, West Midlands B15 2QH  

 
Facilitated by  

Dr Jenny Daggers, Liverpool Hope University  
and  

Dr Nicola Slee, the Queen’s Foundation, Birmingham 
 
 

Cost: £15 waged, £10 unwaged  
 

Short papers (2,000 words) OR a 20 minute slot to talk about 
work in progress, proposed research, or strategies for women’s 

academic careers 
 

Please email offers of contributions to Jenny and Nicola at 
daggerj@hope.ac.uk and sleen@queens.ac.uk 

by Sunday, 14th September 
 

Getting to Queen’s is easy by car or train. The nearest station is University, 
from which Queen’s is a 10 minute walk. Trains go from New Street every 15 
minutes, to Redditch or Longbridge, usually from platform 11. University is 10 
minutes from New Street. By car, Queen’s is adjacent to the university and 
not far off the A38. There is parking on Somerset and Farquhar Roads.    
 
For further information about booking, please contact Jenny or Nicola. 	
  


